
 

6 December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As you may know, an annual highlight of the Year 7 calendar is our Christmas reward 
event. This year we will be visiting the Light Cinema in Redhill to see 
a Christmas themed movie. 
 
We are excited to be taking all students in the year group to see a showing 
at 12.45 on Wednesday 18 December. 
 
The movie finishes at 15.20 and we will dismiss students from the cinema to make their 
own way home. If you would prefer us to walk your young person back to school for you 
to pick them up, please complete THIS FORM to let us know. 
 
The cost of the cinema ticket is £5 and can be paid via ParentPay, selecting 7s Christmas 
Reward Event 2024. There is the option to pay the full amount of £5, or to contribute 
towards this. If £5 is not affordable to you for this event, there is the option to pay 
whatever you can afford. All our 7s will go to the cinema that afternoon, regardless of 
whether you have been able to contribute or not. 
 
Many thanks and best wishes 
Miss N Hyde 
Teacher of geography and Year 7 Transition Coordinator 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMjhRNUs2NDc1VzNWMjhEVllRNEVGS0pGVS4u

